
From:   Stephen Wiestling   

To:   Anthony Serafini   
Date:   March 11, 2015

Subject:   
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Sir,

This correspondence would also apply to Denial Letters, Reference Nos. 27147, 27148, 27149 and
27150 issued 9 March 2015.

These license applications were submitted in support of Department of Homeland Security
requested/sponsored testing of the C Speed LightWave Radar as a potential sensor for detecting low
flying aircraft and small boats along the US border - in this case, along the southern California coastline.   
Said testing is scheduled for later this year.

Could you please provide me with the specific points of NTIA objection, as well as a point of contact with
whom we could discuss the issues.  We would like to better understand the problem and work for its
resolution.  Thanks.

Steve Wiestling
C Speed, LLC
Tel:  315-415-9962
Email: swiestling@cspeed.com


